26.

AVONDALE BRIDGE CLIP-ON

This report updated the Committee on the progress made on the Avondale Bridge clip-on project and
sought approval for it to proceed to tender. The report gave the history of the project and outlined the
project’'s scope and the consultation process undertaken which supported the concept.

The Committee decided that the information be received and the Avondale Bridge clip-on project be
allowed to proceed to the tendering process.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


